
WHY CAN MORE CHILDREN 
GO TO SCHOOL?

 

 

 

 

  

 

DOES MY CHILD HAVE TO COME TO SCHOOL? 

        

 

WHAT HAS CHANGED?  

   
From the 15th June, we will welcome back students from Year 10 & 11.  School will still be open for children of key workers and vulnerable 

children. 
 

It is good for 
children’s 

mental 
wellbeing. 

School is the 
best place for 
them to learn. 

It is good for 
children to 

socialise with 
other children. 

Year 10 & 11 Key Worker & 
Vulnerable Children 

WHAT HAS ABOUT THEIR BROTHERS AND SISTERS? 

                
 

Students in years 2, 3, 4, 5, 7, 8, & 9 need 
to stay at home unless invited in. 

All students should continue to complete 
work on RT StudentHub and/or work that 

is sent home. 

If your child is well, and has been asked to 
come in, they should attend school.  

There will be no fines if your child does 
not attend school.   

WILL MY CHILD BE TESTED? 

  Yes, if your child is showing symptoms of Coronavirus, they will be eligible for testing.   



HOW ARE YOU MAKING SURE THE SCHOOL IS SAFE? 
 

 

 

WHAT ELSE MIGHT CHANGE? 
We will keep you posted with the latest government updates 

and how this will affect your child. 

 

WHAT IF THERE IS A CASE OF CORONAVIRUS IN SCHOOL? 

                
 

The person with symptoms must isolate for 7 days.  

We will check for risks before 
admitting more students. 

If any member of the school 
community or any member of their 
family is sick, they cannot come to 
school.  

School will be cleaned 
regularly.  

Everyone will wash their 
hands regularly. 

There will be fewer children 
in a room together.   

We will stagger the arrival and 
departure of students to minimise 
contact.   

The people they live with must self isolate for 14 days.  

If any tests positive at school, the group they were with must self isolate for 14 days.   

7 DAYS 

14 DAYS 

14 DAYS 


